
July 10, 1961 
A3 

Mrs. Lester F. Burke 
2302 South Polk Street 
Dallas, Texas 

Dear Mrs. Burke:' 

Thank you for your letter in which you com-
mended Accident Investigator J. W. Loving and 
Patrolman J. D. Tippit for their courteous 
assistance near the North Wynnewood Shopping 
Center. 

Your letter has been called to the officers' 
attention and has been made a part of their 
personnel files. 

I an sure the officers appreciate, as I do, 
your very kind remarks and your taking the time 
to write me of this incident. 

Very truly yours, 

J. E. Curry 
Chief of Police 
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